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Dear Parents, Guardians, Carers, 

We hope you are enjoying the lovely weather. 

 As the school year progresses, we are committed to ensuring the safety and well-being of every child in our care. To 

further strengthen our efforts in this regard, we are delighted to introduce a new initiative: our Safeguarding 

Newsletter. 

The Safeguarding Newsletter is designed to keep you informed about the latest developments and practices related to 

child safeguarding. We believe that it is of utmost importance for parents and caregivers to be aware and up to date 

with the measures in place to protect our children. By providing you with regular updates and valuable resources, we 

aim to foster a culture of safety, trust, and collaboration within our school community. 

Why is it crucial to keep up to date with safeguarding practices, you may ask? The safety and well-being of our children 

are non-negotiable priorities. As responsible adults, it is our collective duty to ensure their protection from any 

potential harm. By staying informed and engaged in safeguarding practices, we can better recognise and respond to 

any concerns or red flags that may arise. 

Child safeguarding practices encompass a broad range of areas, including but not limited to online safety, physical 

security, emotional well-being, and recognising signs of abuse or neglect. By regularly reading the Safeguarding 

Newsletter, you will gain insights into best practices, tips, and resources to help you navigate these important topics. It 

will also serve as a platform for sharing success stories, community initiatives, and upcoming events related to 

safeguarding. 

We understand that as parents, your time is valuable and often limited. However, we firmly believe that by investing a 

small portion of your time in reading the Safeguarding Newsletter, you are investing in the safety and well-being of 

your child. Together, we can create a nurturing environment where our children can thrive and reach their full 

potential. 

The Safeguarding Newsletter will be distributed termly via email and will also be available on our schools’ website. We 

encourage you to make it a regular part of your reading routine. Additionally, we welcome any feedback, suggestions, 

or questions you may have regarding safeguarding practices or the content of the newsletter. 

Thank you for your continued support and collaboration. We are confident that by working together, we can create a 

safe and secure environment for our children to learn, grow, and flourish. 

The Hyde Park Team 
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